
 

YOUR GIFT WILL BE AN  
ONGOING MEMORIAL  

 
Please feel free to discuss with our 
Director of Nursing how you wish your 
gift to benefit Maldon Hospital and how 
you would like your gift to be 
acknowledged. 
 
Our hospital is living testimony to the 
generosity of many individuals and 
groups in the community through the 
naming of rooms, plaques on 
equipment, paintings and memorial 
gardens. 
 
All discussion with you will remain 
confidential but will assist us in keeping 
you informed about the Hospital’s plans 
and implementing your wishes in the 
future. 
 

 

 

QUESTIONS OR 
CONCERNS?  
Contact the Nurse Unit Manager or  

Director of Nursing on 5475 2000. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invest in your local community 

 

MAKE A GIFT IN YOUR WILL 

 

  



 
 

 
 

BUILDING FOR THE 
FUTURE  
 
We are building for future generations, 
just as our predecessors have done 
before us, and maintaining Maldon 
Hospital’s valuable facilities for the 
benefit of the entire community. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

INVEST IN YOUR LOCAL 
COMMUNITY  
 

You can safeguard your family’s security 
and also be a part of Maldon Hospital’s 
future by including them in your own 
personal planning through the 
establishment of a Will.  
 
A gift in your Will to Maldon Hospital is 
an investment in your local community 
that benefits future generations of your 
family and friends.  
 
 
 

 

 

HOW TO SUPPORT THE 
HOSPITAL  
 

We would encourage you to seek legal 
advice to establish and manage your 
Will, and to ensure your wishes are 
respected. 
 
Should you wish to support the 
Hospital with a gift in your Will. The 
appropriate wording is as follows: 
 
 
I give, devise and bequeath to Maldon 
Hospital for the use and benefit of 
Maldon Hospital at Maldon. I declare 
that the receipt of the Treasurer or 
other authorised Officer will be 
sufficient discharge to my trustees. 
 
 
Please discuss with your Solicitor. 

 

 


